
  

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
On Tuesday 21st May, the Year 6 team will be hosting an information evening with regards to the 
residential trip to Grafham Water. This will be at 6:00pm in the hall. We will be discussing the 
itinerary for the trip, some specific activities, what the children should bring with them, and 
answering any questions you might have. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there in preparation for the trip.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

Miss Ingle, Mrs Harper, Miss Turner, Mrs Miller and Mrs Keefe.  
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